
From:  Anand K <anandk_1987@yahoo.com> 

 

Dear Sir, 
Thank you for spending your valuable time in reading this, 
 
I wish to raise several issues regarding Airtel's comment on broadband regarding minimum 
speed post FUP. As in modern internet which has HD images and HD videos even 512kbps 
is very low but Airtel is suggesting to keep a speed of 64kbps which is even lower than 
2G(EDGE). These companies want to loot customers with higher FUP plans and want us to 
be in stone age, there should be atleast 512 or higher minimum broadband speed. 
A broadband customer should be always treated as a broadband customer to reach Digital 
India. 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
Anand. 
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